Happy New Year to you all!

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable break.
On behalf of all the staff at Leverington, I would like to wish you and your families a
happy, healthy and wonderful 2023.

We have another very busy term ahead, so please keep checking our website, Showbie,
newsletters and school Facebook page for further information.

Learning summaries will be sent home in the next week to share with you all the fantastic learning that will
take place in each class this term. This should help give you ideas in what to talk about with your children
at home and what you can support them with.

@ Our parent drop-in session for this half term will be held on Monday 23rd January from
9:00am to 9:45am.
Coffee & Chat This is an open session for all parents and gives the opportunity for your questions to be

answered, and support and advice can be given on a range of issues.

PE reminders

PE days for this term are:

Monday - Hawking, Franklin, Newton

Tuesday - Lovelace, Darwin, Newton (swimming)
Wednesday - Einstein, Anning

Thursday - Lovelace, Darwin

Friday - Franklin, Newton

Children should bring their PE kits into school every day. There are lots of children without them on PE days
at the moment and to avoid this, we suggest that you send them in to school on a Monday morning and
then they will be sent home on a Friday afternoon. This ensures that children will

have a PE kit in school for any changes to the above timetable. @ :
Just a reminder that PE and swimming are a statutory part of the curriculum and 3 3 =
all children have to take part; it is not optional. If your child cannot take part for - oy m s ‘!'

health or medical reasons, please speak to the class teacher or school office.

Please ensure that correct school PE kit is sent into school. This includes a plain t-shirt (or with logo) in your
child’s team colour, black, navy or grey shorts or jogging bottoms and trainers. A plain sweatshirt should be
provided for colder weather. Hoodies, named clothing, brightly coloured t-shirts/tracksuits or football shirts
are not allowed. Earrings and jewellery should not be worn. All clothing needs to be clearly named.

Parking reminder!

Please make sure you park safely when dropping off or collecting your child from school. You
should not be parking on the grass verge opposite the school as it is not a safe place to park

your car or cross the road with children.
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Thank you so much for all your support at the end of last term.

From your generous donations during the Christmas performances and at the Christmas Fayre,
we raised around £1000! This is incredible and will go towards our Christmas festivities and
celebrations next year. We really do appreciate your kindness.

Clubs this half term

Sign up and payments to be made on Arbor.

Club Day and time
Textiles with Mrs Willett and Ms Heath Monday 3:25 - 4:30
Years 4, 5, 6
Dodgeball with Miss Sugden Monday 3:25 - 4:30
Years 3 and 4
Year 1 Phonics Club with Mrs Webb Monday 3:25 - 4:15
Year 6 Study Club (invite only) with Mr Monday 3:25 - 4:15
Copeman and Miss Gill
Cookery Club with Mrs Webb and Mrs Willett Tuesday 3:25 - 4:30
Years 1 and 2
Singing Club/Choir with Mrs Cooper Wednesday 3:25 - 4:30
Years 1,2, 3, 4,5and 6
Cookery Club with Mrs Willett and Mrs Pryor Wednesday 3:25 - 4:45
Years 4, 5 and 6
Multi-Skills with POSH Wednesday 3:25 - 4:30
Years 1 and 2
Speed Stacking with Mr Allen Thursday 3:25 - 4:30
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 (Please note: No club on Thurs 2 February)
Multi-Skills with POSH Friday 3:25 - 4:30
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Dates for the diary
(Further dates to follow shortly)

10th January - Year 5 swimming starts (for this half term)
11th January - Year 5 and 6 Art Masterclass at TCA

17th January - Year 6 to Young Voices at the 02

31st January - Vision screening for Reception children

Ist February - Year 5 and 6 to TCA for High School Musical performance
10th February - End of half term

Monday 13th February to Friday 17th February - Half term

20th February - Back to school
21st February - Year 2 swimming starts (for this half term)

7th March - Year 6 dental survey

13th March - Year 6 Careers Event at TCA
27th March - 30th March - Year 5 Bikeability
31st March - Last day of term

Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April - Easter Holidays; Monday 17th April - Training Day

All dinner money, Breakfast Club and Afterschool Club money should be paid in advance. Debts for
dinner money should not go over 1 week; if this is the case, a packed lunch will need to be sent in.
Breakfast and after-school club accounts need to be cleared weekly.




